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Kelley	Drye	&	Warren	is	pleased	to	announce	the	launch	of	a	new	blog	on	the	Kelley	Drye	website.
The	DC	Metropolitan	Business	Law	Alert	(www.dcbusinesslawalert.com)	analyzes	the	key	court
decisions,	statutory	and	regulatory	developments	and	other	legal	trends	affecting	business	in
Washington,	D.C.,	Maryland	and	Virginia.	The	blog	is	a	joint	venture	between	the	Kelley	Drye	DC
Business	Law	and	Litigation	Groups.

http://www.dcbusinesslawalert.com/

